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Comments: As a resident of Paonia CO I am concerned at the expansion of fracking in any area of the Gunnison

watershed. This area supplies water for agriculture, ranching, hunting, and tourism. Besides the fact that we have

been in drought conditions, that are worsening, for several years, using water for fracking and the chance of

water contamination seems insane to me. Millions of people rely on this water downstream and in CO. Every

effort should be made to preserve and protect this water. All fracking should cease immediately and no leases

renewed or given. Water, not oil is going to be the most precious commodity now and in the future. You cannot

drink oil, feed your cattle oil, or irrigate crops with oil. I strongly oppose any fracking now or expansion of fracking

sites. 

Thank you 


